PHILIPPINE

AUTHORITY g@sl

PORTS

BAGONG PILIPINAS

SUPPLEMENTAL/BID BULLETIN NO. 1

PROPOSED DREDGING OF NORTH ENTRANCE CHANNEL,
NORTH HARBOR, MANILA

TO : All Prospective Bidders
. Members, HO-BAC-EP
. Others Concerned

Relative to the Bidding Documents issued for the above project, which was posted in
the PPA and PhilGEPS websites on 17 May 2024, please be informed of the following
amendment thereto:

A.  ON THE INVITATION TO BID (TITLE OF THE PROJECT)

PROPOSED DREDGING OF NORTH HARBOR ENTRANCE
CHANNEL, NORTH HARBOR, MANILA

Issued this 17 May 2024

THE BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE
By:

MARK JON
Chairperson,

. PALOMAR
O-BAC-EP

PPA Corporate Bldg., Bonifacio Drive, South Harbor,
Port Area, Manila, Philippines 1018



